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Dear Prof. Hanne, 

The HIS 2934 Writing History: The American Revolution course syllabus submitted for review has been approved by committee reviewers as a WAC course to serve as an ENC 1102 replacement.  

The next step in the process is for your department to submit the appropriate documents to the UUPC to add the WAC designation.  Links to the files can be found here: http://www.fau.edu/WAC/designing/uupc.php.  I have CC'ed Maria Jennings from the Registrar's office to let her know of an upcoming change pending UUPC approval.  

Please share this message with your colleagues involved in the development of the course, and as always thank you for your support of the WAC program.

Let me know if there is any other information that I can provide.

Best,
Julianne


-- 
Julianne Curran
Instructor, Department of English
Assistant Director, Writing Across the Curriculum
Florida Atlantic University
GCS 215E 
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL 33431
561-297-1017
jcurran3@fau.edu

